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December 18, 2012 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We at San Francisco Edit (www.sfedit.net) certify that we edited the manuscript 
“Endoscopic Submucosal Dissection for the treatment of neoplastic lesions in 
gastrointestinal tract" (ESPS MS No: 925), by Dr. Andrzej Andrzej et. al.  We certify the 
version we edited contains correct English. 
 
We are not responsible for any additions or deletions made to the manuscript after our 
editing. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paul Kretchmer. Ph.D. 
Managing Director 


